
Bratcher. Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Tuesday, January 30, 2018 9:40 AM
'Coty Woolf; Groves, Amber; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
RE: Caza Forehand 27 State #4 new spill

Coty,

On the C-141, please use decimal degrees for the Lat/Long. Also, Amber Groves is no longer with State Land office. I 
included her former email address on this response to see if it sends an auto reply.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Coty Woolf [mailto:northjettyservices@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 8:44 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, 

EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: Caza Forehand 27 State #4 new spill

All,
Please find attached the initial C-141 for a new spill at the Caza Forehand 27 State #4 SWD facility. I will have a 

delineation plan sent along shortly.
Regards,
Coty Woolf
President/Senior Project Manager 

North Jetty Environmental Services, LLC 
432-897-4988 office 
432-897-4977 fax 
325-669-5735 cell 
northiettvservices@gmail.com

l



Bratcher, Mike. EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, January 30, 2018 9:56 AM
'Coty Woolf; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; tsam@cazapetro.com 
RE: Caza Forehand 27 State #4 new spill

Coty,

Also, it is noted on the C-141, that immediate spill notification was provided to me and Amber Groves on 1/25/2018. 

Please advise what your method of notification was.

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 9:40 AM
To: 'Coty Woolf <northjettyservices@gmail.com>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD 

<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Caza Forehand 27 State #4 new spill

On the C-141, please use decimal degrees for the Lat/Long. Also, Amber Groves is no longer with State Land office. I 
included her former email address on this response to see if it sends an auto reply.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Coty Woolf [mailto:northiettvservices@gmail.com1 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 8:44 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, 

EMNRD <Crvstal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: Caza Forehand 27 State #4 new spill

All,
Please find attached the initial C-141 for a new spill at the Caza Forehand 27 State #4 SWD facility. I will have a 

delineation plan sent along shortly.
Regards,
Coty Woolf
President/Senior Project Manager

Coty,
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